
Hope Lutheran Church 

Information for Voters 

A special meeting of the Hope Lutheran Church voters will be held on August 18, 2024, at approximately 

10:45 a.m. The purpose of the meeting is to review the recommendations from the Call Committee for the 

Headmaster and Associate Pastor position and to vote whether to issue a formal Call if desired by the 

voters.  

Information regarding each of the potential candidates is in a binder that is in the church office. Please 

feel free to stop by to review the information. The binder will remain in the office at all times. 

As this is a special meeting, the only items of business are those related to calling an Associate Pastor and 

Headmaster, including: 

• Opening prayer. 

• Vote on applications for voting membership. 

• Discussion regarding the Call Committee’s recommendation to extend a formal Call to one of the 

following pastors: Stephen Kieser, Willis McCall, Daniel Olson, Jeremy Swen. 

• Proposed Motion: The Call Committee moves that the voters extend a Call to one candidate from 

the above list and authorizes the Call Committee to Call another if the previous one declines. The 

voters will set the order in which to Call. 

• If the vote is favorable, increase Hope Church and School budgets, contingent upon acceptance of 

the Call. 

• Closing prayer. 


